
RA Gateway PSP Board Report 

September 

Annual Giving Campaign (9/19): $2920 (2%) 

• At Back to School Night & Meet the Teacher, there was a big push for families to volunteer for at 

least one thing. This has led to an increase in volunteer interest compared to recent years! 

• The Skipolini’s fundraiser on 8/11 raised $135. 

• Our first meeting will be a Coffee Chat on campus after drop off on 9/21. The PSP team & 

Principal Antoon will present to parents. 

• The PSP team will be appointing 4 new members: Angela Whimsatt, Ande Shultz, Nicole 

Pinkston, & Julie Ervin. They will be joining current members: Kay Bass, Krystl Burleigh, & Kiran 

Sibia 

• The first on campus Scholastic Book Fair since 2019 will be held this week! (9/21-9/23) 

• Our next fundraiser will be at Blaze Pizza this Thursday, 9/22. 


